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March 25, 2018 
 
Ms. Louise Levert, Secretariat 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
280 Slater Street, Box 1046 
Ottawa, ON 
K1P 5S9 
 
Dear Commission Board Members; 
 
On behalf of the Municipality of South Huron, please accept this letter 
as our expression of support for Bruce Power’s application to the 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission for a ten year operating renewal. 
 
Approval of the aforementioned application will allow Bruce Power to 
move forward with its much anticipated Life –Extension program, 
which is poised to generate a wealth of economic spinoffs benefitting 
the three Counties (Huron-Bruce-Grey) and South Huron. 
 
As a nuclear power operator, Bruce Power has developed state of the 
art monitoring and training that has led Bruce Power to be leaders in 
these key areas. Bruce Power has earned public confidence through a 
decades-long track record of safe operation, commitment to 
emergency preparedness, industry-leading training facilities and 
globally recognized engineering and plant maintenance programs?   
 
As an employer, Bruce Power provides an opportunity for residents 
within the three Counties as well as opportunities to retain our youth 
and promote young families in the area.  The ongoing commitment to 
training and development for now and into the future and maintains a 
strong commitment to health and safety. 
 
We applaud Bruce Power for its extensive efforts in the area of 
community outreach and for fostering public trust and engagement 
with stakeholders during this historical $13B investment in its nuclear 
power site. 
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The opportunities that are available to our respective communities is 
immeasurable through Bruce Power’s Life-Extension Program.  We look 
forward to our continued partnership with Bruce Power and strongly 
encourage the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission’s approval of the 
10 year operating license renewal. 
 
If you require anything further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Dan Best MPA, BA 
Chief Administrative Officer 
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